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Memorandum 
 
Date:   January 19, 2024 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2023080734 

Tachi Yokut Commercial Center and Tribal Museum Project 
                                                                                                                                          

The Lead Agency has corrected some information regarding the above-mentioned 

project. Please see the attached file(s) for more specific information: _Tachi 

Commercial Center and Museum FTT EA SCH2023080734. All other project 

information remains the same.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 United States Department of the Interior 
 

BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS 
Pacific Regional Office 

2800 Cottage Way, Room W-2820 
Sacramento, CA 95825 

 
 
IN REPLY REFER TO: 
TR-4300-P5 J00 CEQANET  
Environmental Assessment Removal Request 
 

 
Christine Asiata Rodriquez 
State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Dear Ms. Rodriquez,  
 
The Bureau of Indian Affairs, Pacific Region on August 30, 2023, requested the publication of 
two (2) Environmental Assessments with the State of California, Governor’s Office of Planning 
and Research, CEQANET Web Portal.  The Environmental Assessments are recorded online at 
CEQANET and are designated as 2023080748 and 2023080734 respectively. 
 
These Environmental Assessments were mistakenly published with confidential cultural 
resources information.  This inadvertent release of confidential information requires the removal 
of the 2023080748 and 2023080734 file attachments from the CEQANET Web Portal in order to 
protect sensitive information of the affected Tribal Nations.  The Division of Environmental, 
Cultural Resource Management and Safety will provide document packages that do not contain 
the confidential cultural resources information for use as 2023080748 and 202308734 file 
attachments within 10 business days of this removal request. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Chad Broussard, 
Environmental Protection Specialist at (916) 978-6165 or Felix Kitto, Deputy Regional Director, 
Indian Services at felix.kitto@bia.gov. 
    
      Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
      Regional Director 
 
 
Cc: Jacilyn Snyder, Regional NEPA Coordinator 
 Harold Hall, Regional Archaeologist 
 Chad Broussard, Environmental Protection Specialist 
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